Translation of letter dated 17th April, 1961

from VEB DEUTSCHE SEEREEDEREI

Reference: US "VOLKERFREUNDSCHAFT"
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| In reply to your letter of the 2nd March, 1961 we
nclose herewith, for your information, a Certificate
regarding the exhaust gas boiler and two Certificates
Tegarding the auxiliary boiler, which have been issued by the
Technical Supervisory Authorities of the East German
Democratic Republic.

4 We hope that these documents will meet with your
@pproval and we shall be glad to receive your confirmation
®n this subject.

i At the moment this ship is only trading between
Bast German ports and should you wish to carry out any
urveys on these boilers or adjust the safety valves,we
8hall be glad if you will do this at the port of Rostock.
he ship will be at that port from the 28th Bapril.map i1l
he 4th May, 1961, as well as between the 23rd and 27th May
Bext. Please let us know your intentions in this matter.

.
: The two evaporators of this ship have not so far
Been running and their satisfactory operation is to be
ested during the present voyage by the ship's Chief
#ngineer, when the safety valves will be adjusted,if
Becessary. When the ship arrives at Rostock we shall ask
the Technical Supervisory Authorities of the East German
Bemocratic Republic for a Certificate concerning these
pliances.

We are, Dear Sirs,
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Yours faithfully,

Ol93a -ousas -o117
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